
School tours at the Florida State Fair offer a unique 
opportunity for elementary school students to 

enrich their knowledge in history, science, the arts 
and more, all while enjoying the state fair!



Self-guided school tours are available each 
weekday for first - fifth grade classes between 
Thursday, Feb. 8th - Thursday, Feb. 15th, 2024. 

General admission gates open at 11 a.m.
Monday - Thursday & 10 a.m. on Friday.

Schools are recommended to
arrive 30 minutes prior to Fair opening.

Admission is $7 per person.
One adult will be admitted free

per every 10 students.
For additional information or questions,

please contact us at 813-627-4340.

Students can experience educational displays like 
the Power of Steam exhibit, step back in time in the 
Cracker Country Rural History Museum, or get up 
close & personal with goats, chickens & rabbits.


